
 

 

 

16th September 2022  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 
KS3 Curriculum Evening 

I am very pleased to invite you to our KS3 Curriculum Evening on Thursday 22nd September, from 
4:30pm to 5.30pm. 

The evening will start promptly at 4:30pm with a presentation by Miss Akhtar (Assessment Lead) , 
in the Reflection Hall and will also provide an opportunity for us to inform you of key Y7,8 and 9 
information, including: 

➢ Curriculum structure and the subjects  
➢ Measuring academic progress 
➢ Assessments 
➢ Homework 

 
The evening is for parents/carers and Year 7,8 and 9 students. We are confident you will find the 
evening beneficial. 

We will be delighted for you to join us at the Curriculum Evening. Please ensure that you sign in on 
arrival. 

Thank you, as ever, for your support and I very much look forward to meeting you again.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
A Hussain 

Principal 

 

 


